
We are inviting families into our 
school on Friday 3rd February at 

9.15am until 10.15am.

You will be able to watch an 
assembly, led by some of our 

children from EYFS to Year 6, to 
hear about the amazing work that 

we have been doing to develop 
our understanding of the British 
Values with a particular focus on 

the respect and tolerance of 
religions and cultures. 

After the assembly, your children are invited to join you in the hall for a 
workshop where you can choose an activity that you would like to engage 

with. These will include Art and Craft style activities. It is a brilliant 
opportunity to spend time together. 


